
Notices for week of Sunday 24 March 2024 

Wednesday 27 March 

10 am Eucharist service  5.30pm Said Evening Prayer 

Easter Flowers – If you would like to contribute to our Easter flowers in memory of a 

loved one, then please hand your donation in an envelope with the name((s) of your loved 
one(s) to either Jane Lucy or Hilary. If a cheque please make it payable to Bishopstone PCC.  
Thank you.  
 

Our Holy Week and Easter Services  
Wednesday 27 March – 10am Eucharist with Healing 
Maundy Thurs 7pm – Eucharist of the Last Supper 
Good Friday 3pm – An Hour by the Cross 
Holy Saturday – 7pm Easter Vigil and lighting of Pascal Candle 
Easter Day – 8am Said Eucharist and 10.30am Sung Eucharist  
 

Good Friday Walk of Witness – Everyone is invited to join this walk gathering at St. Leonard’s 

church by 10am.  The route is via The Salts and along the seafront to the Causeway, ending in 
Jubilee Gardens in Steyne Road and into Life Church for refreshments. 

 

Easter card from Fr. Trevor is on view on the entrance table. 

 

Easter Bank Holiday Monday 1st April ‘Open Church’ 
St. Andrew’s will be open from 10am to 4.30pm to welcome visitors.  Children’s activities. 
See poster. 
 

Saturday 25 May – Our Joint Community Fayre with the Parish Hall.  Jane Lucy on 898209 
would love to hear from you if you can help in any way.   

 
 

There will be a Confirmation Service taking place on  

May 22nd at 7.30pm in St Andrew’s Alfriston. 
 

We hope to take our own candidates for confirmation to this service. If you have been thinking about 

being confirmed, please make contact with The Rector who will be arranging confirmation 

preparation classes in the weeks leading up to this date.  

 

The Rector will be contacting directly those already known to her, but please do let her know of any 

others who might wish to be included / invited to consider confirmation. 

Revd Arwen Folkes email: rector@ebbchurches.org.uk  

 
 

 

Carly Taylor – It has been a huge privilege for us to support and receive Carly's gifts among us in various 

roles and most lately as she has entered training for ordination. The next step for Carly has now arrived 
and after Easter she will be moving into a new context to help with her formation for the sacred 
priesthood.  Her new parish will be within the deanery, and she will join them straight after Easter, 
remaining there until her ordinaction (d.v.) in 2025. We wish her, her husband and children the very best 
for their future. 


